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G. REFLECTIONS

The foiiowing emerge inter alla froiu the work of the Task Force.

1. Canada has a major interest in the. service sector and hoth
strengths and weak points lu services trade. These affect what
happens to many regions of Canada. The intensification of inter-
national discussions which look to negotiations on services and
related investment issues would seem to cati for a lcnowledgeable
and reasonably active Canadian presence in order to defend and
promote our iuterests, policies and programmes.

2. Internationaliy, it seeus clear the subject of trade in services
wiii continue to gather steam and is iikely to take its place in
uutilateral discussions and perhaps negotiations. This process
wiii probably (and shouid) evoive over a number of years, which
would shlow Canada time to work out more specificaily viiether it
ie lu its interest to negotiate and, if so, formulate its
negotiating goals and tactics, aud deveiop a long teru. strategy
designed both to cushion within Canada as appropriate the effects
of negotiations aud to take advautage of expanded accese abroad.
The proceos wiii at the same tims require some degre. of curreut
and ongoing involvement aud attention. The folloving factors wiii
influence this invoivement.

3. Siguificant problenis arise f rom the lack of data and f rom concep-
tuai and classification uncertainties sud gapu regarding services
and services trade. It wouid seem desirabie to intensify our work
lu these areas vithin Canada sud to encourage a coilaborative
effort internationaliy, e.g. lu the OECD. Canada couid make soms
contribution to such an international effort, drawing ou work doue
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